



ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk
Website: http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive Patchway South Glos BS34 6AQ

Monday 2nd October 2023

Children's University

Dear Parents / Carers,

I am writing to inform you that the Children's University programme that ran at St Chad's over the previous year is unable to run during the academic year 23/24. Future Quest Primary team who are based at UWE Bristol and who have been running the Children's University programme have informed us that their funding position has changed. Therefore, they do not have access to the resources needed to run the programme at this current moment in time.

It is a shame because I am very proud of the achievements of all of the children last year and as a school feel that it contributed a great deal towards celebrating the children's extra-curricular achievements which were achieved both inside and outside of the school.

The Future Quest Primary Team will continue to operate in the region, running various programmes depending on the available funding. If you are interested, Children's University Trust now offer an online subscription service, allowing parents to sign up their children for a monthly fee of £3.50 per month per child. You can go to www.childrensuniversity.co.uk for more details.

Thank you for your support.

Regards

James Ridd

Deputy Headteacher













